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Let’s continue to support  
the Grass Football Pitch Redevelopment Project! 

On 18 January 2014 (Saturday), our School has held the Launch Ceremony of the Grass Football Pitch Redevelopment Project. 
Over 300 alumni, current students, parents and teachers attended the meaningful event. The Committee for Sports Development 
Project for Wah Yan has raised approximately HK$11 million so far and there is still approximately HK$2 million to go. Please 
continue to support the project! The donation form is available for download at (please copy and paste the entire link): 
 
http://admin.wyk.edu.hk/documents/A02%20Fr.%20Kelly%20Educational%20Fund%20Ltd/A02.2%20Waterloo%20Rd%20C
ampus%2060th%20Anniversary/Grass%20Pitch%20Conversion%20Project%20Appeal.pdf  
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Looking for alumni in legal-related area 
 
WYKPSA is now compiling a comprehensive list of alumni 
working in legal-related area/ studying legal-related 
subjects and will organize gathering in the near future. 
 
If you belong to any one of the following categories, 
regardless of jurisdictions and would like to join our future 
gathering, please send an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com 
on or before 29 January 2014: 
 
1. Solicitors 
2. Barristers 
3. Judges 
4. Alumni working in legal departments of 

companies 
5. Lawmakers 
6. Legal Academics 
7. Alumni working in government or regulatory 

authorities who handle compliance or legal 
enforcement matters 

8. Company Secretaries 
9. Notaries 
10. Attorneys 
11. Legal Journalists 
12. Alumni working in law books publishers 
13. Alumni working in institutions offering legal 

trainings or continuing professional development 
14. Alumni working in institutions operating legal-

related websites or other online resources 
15. Alumni working in legal-related professional 

organizations 
16. Last but not the least, any alumni who considers 

himself to work in legal-related area. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

Sharing session on F.1 admission for alumni 
 
A sharing session on F.1 admission will be held after mid-
February 2014 for alumni who are interested in sending 
their sons to our School. For those who are interested to 
enroll, please send an email to Dr. Lau Wai Hung at 
parkes@hkstar.com for further details.  

甄崇基老師 in early 1970s 

Old Boys’ Wind Band Performance 
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=C_Zq1nkkIO4  
 
Greeners’ Sound Performance 
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IEZzvJxsRNM  
 
Old Boys’ Choir Performance 
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eg3Jv8lXcm4  
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JbR4C8s_iOw  
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gKro2jCDYGI  
 
Green Jackets Performance 
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eACgCeEB5Js  


